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I owned an historic home for 23 years. Older homes should be saved when possible 

as they add character and charm to neighborhoods. The review process allows for 

those discussions.i do not feel that the review process is slowing the number of 

affordable homes in our state. Please keep the review process and build affordable 

housing. I strongly believe we can do both. 


